
G-CAT Board Meeting 1/20/2014 

 

In attendance: 

 Loren Janulewicz 

 Larry Ransford 

 Vic Evans 

 Irene Young 

 

 

Discussion: 

  

� December minutes approved. 

 

� We did not review the financials since year end results were not available at this 

time 

 

� We will go to a premium service with Golf Now which gives a better exposure at 

a cost of one additional tee time.  The tee time does not have to be a prime tee 

time, it can be any time. 

 

�  Tree removal and retaining wall repair are in progress. 

 

� Will run two specials at the Golf Expo which proved to be beneficial and 

eliminate a couple that did not prove beneficial.  Larry kept track of which 

specials were bought and which were used during the year to help in judging their 

value. 

 

� Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


